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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

 

 

 
                  

           

                 OFFICE OF  AIR AND RADIATION 
 
 

 
September 5, 2014 
 
Dear Imaging Equipment Brand Owner or Other Interested Stakeholder: 
 
It has recently come to the attention of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) that 
standard format high performance ink jet printers and multi-function devices are now offered in 
large format as well as standard format.  With this letter, EPA is notifying stakeholders that the 
Agency is expanding the scope of the ENERGY STAR Imaging specification to add the large 
format devices.  These products can be tested with the existing Imaging Test Method and will 
be subject to the existing efficiency requirements for large format products.  Table 1 in the 
specification and test method have been updated to include large format high performance ink 
jet printers and multi-function devices.  This addition does not impact any existing certifications 
nor does it require any changes to the QPX data exchange.  
 
Please contact me at (202) 343-9046 or kent.christopher@epa.gov or Matt  Malinowski at (202) 
862-2693 or  matt.malinowski@icfi.com with any questions or comments regarding this minor 
modification to the specification 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christopher Kent,  
Product Manager  
ENERGY STAR for Imaging Equipment 
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